Will Coffman

From: Md Shahid Alam <shahidrudeba@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 6:44 PM

To: Ronald Clements

Subject: Re: ICC Board of Directors candidate Clements support request
Attachments: Clements letter to ICC Chapters. 5.19.23.pdf; Clements Resume 2023icc.pdf

You don't often get email from shahidrudeba@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: External Email

Dear Mr. Ron
I’'m forwarding my letter of support in your favour. Please send it to whom it may concern.

“Looking at the resume, I'm inclined to send the Letter of Support in favour of Mr. Ron Clemente, Director and Building
Official for the ICC Board of Directors at the 2023 Annual Business Meeting.”

Thanks.

Md. Shahid Alam

President,

International Code Council Bangladesh Chapter (ICCBC)

Sent from my iPhone

On 20 May, 2023, at 3:00 AM, Clements, Ron <ClementsRo@chesterfield.gov> wrote:

ICC Chapter president,

Hello, my name is Ron Clements and | will be a candidate for the ICC Board of Directors at the 2023
Annual Business Meeting. Attached is a letter introducing myself and requesting consideration by your
chapter for support of my candidacy; | have also included a resume detailing my qualifications. If you
have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,
Ron

Ron Clements | Director & Building Official
Chesterfield Building Inspection Department
Safe construction from the ground up

(804) 751-4163 desk | (804) 536-2152 iPhone
9800 Government Center Parkway, Chesterfield, VA 23832-0040
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